

Gowrie State School

Old Homebush Rd, Gowrie Qld 4352 Phone:- (07)46986888 Fax:- (07) 46986800

Email:- admin@gowriess.eq.edu.au

Taking Pride in Ourselves, Taking Pride in Our School!

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We are updating electronic contacts for families this term. We already have email addresses for most of our school families. If you have an email address and have not provided that to the school OR alternatively, to ensure that the email address for your family on the school's database is still current, **please** complete the form below and return it to school as soon as possible.

If any of your other details have changed, eg address or phone numbers, please remember to contact the school and update these as required as well.

Thank you for you David Kirk Principal	r co-operation.	
	Student Update Informati	ion Form
Family Name		_
Student Name/s		
Preferred Email A	ddress:	_
		(Home/Work)
to this email addres	u would prefer an electronic copy is each Tuesday, instead of paper any other contact details which	copy.
γ α η φ γ α γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ γ		Connecting



Gowrie State School

Old Homebush Rd, Gowrie Qld 4352 Phone:- (07)46986888 Fax:- (07) 46986800

Email:- admin@gowriess.eq.edu.au

Taking Pride in Ourselves, Taking Pride in Our School!

National Collection of Data on School Students with Disability

Dear parents/carers,

Collecting data on school students with disability helps teachers, principals and education authorities support the participation of students with disability in schooling on the same basis as students without disability.

All Australian Governments have agreed to work together on the annual collection of data on school students with disability.

In 2013, 10% of Queensland state schools participated in the first year of implementation. In 2014, two thirds of Queensland schools participated and all schools will collect data from 2015.

Please be reassured that the Department will not pass on to another organisation any data that can identify an individual student. The only data being collected at the school level to be reported nationally is the:

- number of students in the school who are provided with an adjustment to address a disability;
- level of adjustments we provide for those students; and
- broad category of disability.

Consultation with parents is important not only for the data collection but also to ensure you aware of the adjustments being provided to support your child. We will therefore continue to consult with you through Individual Learning Plans, Support Provisions and Management Plans.

Information and fact sheets are available to help you make a decision from the:

- Department's website:
- http://education.qld.gov.au/curriculum/disability-data-collection.html
- Australian Government Department of Education website: http://education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability

If you do not wish for your child's details to be included, please let me know. Alternatively, if you have any queries about the collection or use of this data I encourage you to contact me directly.

David Kirk Principal

